National Correct Coding Initiative
- Correct Coding Solutions, LLC
A Medicare and Medicaid Contractor
P.O. Box 907
Carmel, IN 46082-0907
Fax: 317-5671-1745

February 24, 2015

Joseph Cheng, MD

Henry Woo, MD

Congress of Neurological Surgeons / American Association of Neurological Surgeons
725 15th Street, NW, Suite 500

‘Washington, DC 20005

Dear Drs. Cheng and Woo:

I thank you for your letter dated February 3, 2015 in which you comment about Chapter 8, Section C
(#24) of the National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Policy Manual for Medicare Services. We
discussed your letter and other submitted materials with CMS (Centers for Medicare & Medicaid
Services) which owns NCCI and makes all decisions about its contents.

CMS will consider your suggestion for the 2016 version of the Manual which will probably be posted
on the CMS NCCI website in mid-November of 2015. CMS does not announce decisions about the
Manual until it is posted. If you have any further comments about this issue after the new version of
the Manual is posted, please do not hesitate to contact us.

CMS and we appreciate your assistance with the NCCI.
Sincerely,
Signed electronically by Niles R. Rosen, M.D.

Niles R. Rosen, M.D.

Medical Director

National Correct Coding Initiative
Correct Coding Solutions LL.C
Phone: 317-752-8735

Cc:  Valeria Allen, CMS COR for the NCCI/MUE Programs
Marsha Mason-Wonsley, CMS CPT Coding Specialist
Linda D. Smith, CMS Director DASG/DMA
Catherine Jeakle Hill, AANS/CNS




